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TIPS FOR A SUCCESSFUL CLASS

For the safety of the student and to assist computer navigation aspects of remote learning
classes, we ask that a parent or guardian attend the entire class. If you are so moved, we
encourage all parents to join in the fun of the class.

Students should be dressed in appropriate dance attire for class. This indicates that they
are in a special learning environment, and will enable the teacher to easily give alignment
feedback.

Dance with Me, parents will be participating with their child.

In preparation for class, clear enough space for the student to have a dedicated dance area
free of distractions from daily household activities, siblings, or pets.

Please focus the camera on the student or parent/student combo taking the class.

o Please set the camera up so that the student can be seen sitting or standing.
Consider placing the camera higher if possible, keeping in mind that your screen is
public to the class.

Turn on all lights or open nearby window coverings so that the space is well lit.

When signing in to the class, edit the name listed so that we can see the first name of the
student taking the class. This will allow the teacher to provide feedback and interact with
the students and help to keep the students engaged.

o For Dance with Me participants, please list the parent/caregiver name then the
student name separated by an ampersand (&).

o If multiple students from the same household are in attendance, please list both
names separated by an ampersand (&).

All attendees will first be placed in a waiting room before class. Once the teacher is ready
to begin the lesson, students will be brought into the meeting or “class room”.

If a student’'s connection is dropped from the meeting, please log in the same way.

If a teacher’s connection is dropped, don't leave the meeting. Please have patience; the
teacher will be back online as soon as possible.

Once class begins, all students will be muted. The teacher may ask for the students to be
unmuted, so we ask that parents stay nearby to assist.

We will always have one of our team members on the chat, so if there are any issues or
questions please use the chat and we will assist you.

Lastly, HAVE FUN!!




